
NOTICE: Department of Transportation Taking Public Comment on Proposed 

Subtitle 09, Chapter 01 Traffic Calming Policy 
 
The Baltimore City Department of Transportation (BCDOT) is accepting public comment on the 
regulations for Traffic Calming beginning on Friday, February 4, 2022. 
 

The proposed Traffic Calming regulation defines certain terms, updates the applicant petitioning 

process, provides a simple request process through the Baltimore City 311 System, replaces the 

petitioning process with an opt-out post card system, and incorporates a new data collection and 

prioritization system. 

 

The public comment period for this regulation will be open until March 7, 2022. You can find the 

full text online by following this link: 

 

 https://transportation.baltimorecity.gov/regulations-public-comment 

 

You may submit comments by: 

· Emailing DOT_PublicComments@baltimorecity.gov 

· Calling or leaving a voicemail to 410-396-6802 

· Mailing comments to: 

BCDOT Traffic Division 

414 N. Calvert Street 

Baltimore MD 21202 

 

 

Due to the protocols in place by the City of Baltimore for COVID-19, not all Department of 

Transportation offices are open to ensure safety of DOT staff and the public. However, this 

notice will be posted at all DOT facilities, as required by APA. DOT has printed copies 

available at the Charles Benton Building lobby at 417 East Fayette Street, Baltimore, MD 

21202. 

 

 


